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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE

Dear Mukhlis Mustofa, S.Pd.,M.Pd 

We are pleased to announce that your abstract has been accepted to be presented at International Conference
on Elementary Education 2022. 

Title : Disaster Literacy based on local wisdom to instill Disaster Response in Selo, Boyolali
Regency

Author (s) : Mukhlis Mustofa, S.Pd.,M.Pd

On behalf of the committee, it is our pleasure to invite you as presenter(s) at the Conference which will be
held on November 26th, 2022 in Virtually on Zoom Meeting Platform. For further information about the
Conference and presentations please visit our website http://icee.event.upi.edu/

We are looking forward to seeing you at the Conference. 

Sincerely, 

Indra Gunawan


